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JULY, 2014 NEWSLETTER 
 
 
Worthy Brother Knights and Families: 
 
Upcoming Events: 
                           

 Our next meeting will be held on July 17th at 7:00 p.m. at the Earling parish hall.  

 Family Fun Day will be Sept. 21, 2014.  Our Council will host a Family Fun Day on Sept 21st at St. Mary’s 
Parish Hall in Panama, IA. There will be fun activities for the whole family.  Be sure to bring friends - all are 
welcome. Raffle tickets are available from Council members -- $20.00 ticket (or 6 for $100.00). Grand Prize is 
One Year Tuition to SCCS or $1,500.00 in cash. Proceeds will go to Seminarians & Special Olympics.  
 
Thank You/Congratulations: 

 Congratulations to all who are celebrating Birthdays and Anniversaries this month! 

 Congratulations to the family of the month, Brother Dave Graeve Family. 

 Congratulations to the knight of the month, Brother Bernie Heese. 

 Congratulations to our two newest members, Brother Joe Keane and Brother Brian Wingert 

 Thank you to all who donated $42.00 dollars for the newsletter for the following months: July -  Kelly 
Schwarte (in memory of Gail Schwarte); August – In memory of Alban Gross, September – Erv Pauley (in 
memory of Ray Lickteig); October – Urban Henscheid, November – Harold Schwery, December – Urban 
Henscheid, January – Keith & Eileen Schwery (in memory of Melvin & Verelda Schwery). 
   
Prayers/Get Well Wishes:  Please keep the following people in your prayers as they are recovering from 
various illnesses: Brother Kenneth Schafer, Brother Vern Gaul, Brother Garry Gaul, Brother Harold Schwery, 
Brother Kenny Kaufman, Fr. Bob Chamberlain, Brother Bill Erlbacher, Brother Mike Berg, Brother Jerry 
Michaels, Brother Mel Book, Brother Jim Kohles, Brother Bob Weis, Brother Don Bruck, Brother Jack 
Stessman, Brother Roman Leuschen and any others we may have missed. 

 Condolences to the Norbert Kloewer family on the passing of Brother Nub. 

 Condolences to the Victor Finken family on the passing of Brother Vic. 

 Please remember to keep the service men and women and their families in your prayers. 

  

 Mailing address:  Knights of Columbus Council #1741, P.O. Box 121, Earling, IA  51530      

 Anyone wishing to donate money (approx. $42.00) for upcoming newsletters send a check made 
payable to K/C Council #1741 to the address listed above. 
 

Fraternally, Jeremy Kruse, Grand Knight (747-6482); Jerry Keane, Financial Secretary (579-5951) and 
Paul Zimmerman, Treasurer (627-4682). 
 
Our KC Insurance Field Agent is Peter Seuntjens, 4710 320th St., Danbury, IA 51019.  Phone 712-883-2266; 
e-mail seuntjens@wildblue.net.  Call or e-mail any questions or for insurance information. 


